IN REPLY PLEASE
REFER TO;

OFFICE OF

STATE GEOLOGIST

SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO

April 21, 1931

Mr, Jas., P. Sullivan,
Box 71,
Hobbs, iew exico.

Dear Mr. Sullivan:

Tneclosed is 2 copy of a
letter from D. C. Crowell & Co., Gen'l Agts.,
and a copy of my reply.

For some unknown reason our
“iles do not =npear to contain any notices
or reports dea ing with this well. Please
supply me at your earliest convenience with as
complete a report as possible regardine the
well in ocuestion, particularly with reference
to plugging, if this has been done.

Very truly yours,

E., H. Vells,
EHW: AP State Geologist
Encs.,

E. H. Wells
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